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Starting Wednesday 3/1/23, Munson Medical Center Laboratory will be removing 
PCP from our Urine Drugs of Abuse panel, and adding Fentanyl.  In addition, 
Fentanyl Screen, Random Urine, and Buprenorphine Screen, Random Urine will 
now be offered as stand-alone tests to be performed at Munson Medical 
Center.  Test codes are FENRU and BUPRU. 
 
Detection limits for both tests will be 5 ng/mL.  Test will not automatically be sent 
for confirmation.  If confirmation is desired, please contact the laboratory within 
2 weeks of collection to request that a confirmation test be forwarded to Mayo 
Laboratory. 
 
 


